
From: Oliver Waring   
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 5:30 PM 
To: Lizzie Mugova  
Subject: RE: 6/2022/2731/FULL 15 Church Street 

 

Hi Lizzie, 

 

Thank you for the email and the additional information. 

 

As the condition of the ash tree is poor there is no objection to the proposal on landscape grounds. I 
note the report states that the tree is under joint ownership because it sits on the boundary. Are you 
able to add an informative to say the should seek permission from the neighbour prior to undertake 
the work? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Olly 

 

Oliver Waring 

Landscape and Ecology Manager 

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

 




